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The Environmental Defense Fund bragged that it had 55,000 Oregon Members who support Cap 
& Trade 2.0.

NO, NO and NO! I for one would like to verify each and every supporter because I have serious doubts 
about the veracity of that statement! I for ONE am definitely not a supporter. It is ONLY a mechanism of 
control to extort money from citizens for no actual benefit. It totally ignores facts that it will destroy not 
only rural area businesses and peoples lives, but will have a very negative impact on those in urban areas as 
well. The bill wants to eliminate use of any power source now in use in favor of 'clean energy' which is 
unreliable, expensive and will result in power shortages (like CA). If it was a program with such great 
support, legislators should relish the prospect of putting it to a general vote. Attaching an 'emergency' 
designation is a misuse of that process and is disingenuous at best of the real intent.  

Tell me EXACTLY why and how this is an emergency as even its consideration has disrupted the public
peace, health and safety of Oregon citizens!
EMERGENCY CLAUSE
SECTION 111. This 2020 Act being necessary for the immediate preservation of the public peace,
health and safety, an emergency is declared to exist, and this 2020 Act takes effect on its
passage.


